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Clerk: Mrs Sarah Copley 
Email: clerk@westonturville-pc.gov.uk 
Telephone: 01296 612838 
 

Minutes of the meeting of the Planning and Highways Committee held on Thursday 10th March 2022 at 
Weston Turville Village Hall. 

 
PRESENT:  Cllrs M Baylis, M Conolly, J Paterson (Chair), M Simons  
 Clerk: Mrs Sarah Copley      

 
P22.23 APOLOGIES 

None – all committee members were present. 

 

P22.24 DECLARATIONS OF INTEREST 

There were no declarations of interest made. 

 

P22.25 OPEN FORUM FOR PARISHIONERS  

None present. 

 

P22.26 MINUTES OF PREVIOUS MEETING 

The minutes of the meeting held on 13th January were agreed and signed by the 
Chairman. 

 

P22.27 22/00368/APP –204 WENDOVER ROAD  
Householder application for replacement conservatory and single storey rear extension 

This application was considered and it was agreed to raise NO OBJECTIONS. 

 

P22.28 22/00429/ALB – MANOR FARM, 1 WORLDS END LANE 
Listed building application for alterations to create ensuite bathroom in bedroom 
3/store room 

This application was considered and it was agreed to raise no objections. 

 

P22.29 22/00638/ALB – MANOR FARM, 1 WORLDS END LANE 
Listed building application for internal alterations for relocation of kitchen 

This application was considered and it was agreed to raise no objections. 

 

P22.30 22/00542/CPE – MILLERS FOLLY, OFF BYE GREEN DRIVE 
Certificate of Lawfulness for existing use as dwelling 

This application was considered and it was agreed to raise no objections. 

 

P22.31 22/00644/APP – TELECOMMUNICATIONS MAST, AYLESBURY RUGBY CLUB  
Replacement of the existing 22.5m monopole with a new 22m monopole on existing 
foundation, alongside the installation of 1 no. new headframe with additional 3 no. 
antennas and associated works 

This application was considered and it was agreed to raise no objections. 

 

P22.32 DECISIONS ON PLANNING APPLICATIONS 

a) The list of planning decisions was noted: 

• 21/04485/APP – 95 Worlds End Lane – APPROVED 

 

P22.33 HIGHWAYS MATTERS 

• Cllr Simons reported that a number of trees had been cut down in New Road, on 
land adjacent to The Paddocks.   

• Transport for Bucks had cleared the mud from the pavement opposite the 
development taking place in Marroway and would be monitoring.  
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• Cllr Simons said their was a broken grate in the road in Brook End that needed 
reporting to TFB, she would send a photo to the Clerk. 

P22.34 ANY OTHER MATTERS (FOR INFORMATION)  

• Nothing raised under this item. 

 

P22.35 DATE OF NEXT MEETING 

The next meeting would be held on 14th April 2022 at 7pm. 

 

 
 
Signed:          Dated:  14th April 2022   


